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TRAVEL ADVISORY FOR IRAN 

 

 

The Iranian airspace is gradually re-opening, and commercial 

flights to and from Iran are expected to progressively resume in 

the coming days.  Similarly, commercial ferry services are also 

plying between Iranian ports and neighbouring countries.  

Indian citizens present in Iran, and wishing to leave, may do so 

through commercial flights/ferry services.  

All Indian nationals intending to travel or transit through Iran 

are advised to monitor the latest developments and follow the 

official advisories. 


